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The social networks might just be flooded as 2014 approaches and we usher it

in. Two thirds of us globally, 67%, are very or somewhat likely to tweet or post
greetings on a social network on or around New Years. One third of us (33%),
however, are somewhat or very unlikely to be posting New Year’s greetings on

a social network. Ipsos is in a category the research did not cover: “absolutely
will” tweet or post good wishes for the new year. Wishing all our clients, partners
and colleagues a healthy, happy, prosperous, fun-filled, digitally-active 2014!




